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Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring
Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021

Dear Parlimentarian,

I write this letter to express my STRONG opposition to the proposed extension of the
emergency powers in Queensland.

These measures are clearly being abused to serve power-drunk Premiers under the guise of
'protecting us'.

The irrepairable damage these over-the-top lockdowns inflict on small businesses,
individual mental health and the conditioning of our children is absurd.

Our freedoms are being violated. This is a very slippery slope.

Please speak on behalf of me and many others in rejecting and opposing these draconian
tactics.

Regards,

Nathan Burns
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